

Lanzarote, September 7th 2022

Dear MICRO Community Members,

Under the Patronage of the United Nations Educational, Scientific and Cultural Organization, We are honoured to move on the road to MICRO 2022 and here We are: 7 Days Left to Submit Your Abstract.

CALL FOR ABSTRACTS OPEN TO SEPTEMBER 14TH 2022

The deadline is strict and the submission portal will close at 23h59 Lanzarote local time September the 14th. MICRO Community has grown enormously and today we have thousands of colleagues partitipating, We work together to keep it simple.

Some reminders as We prepare the Conference:

MICRO 2022 will be online, sessions will be Zoom based for the Presenters with open-online-streaming for all the Partitipants;

Registration is mandatory for all Conference Participants, whether they are presenting or attending;

Make sure you register by October 14th, no Conference Registration Fee;

The Chairpersons of the Sessions will be at their respective institutions as Local Nodes; Some Local Nodes are organizing presential meetings and Side Events to enrich the process through local connections;

Final Conference structure and preliminary programme will be available at the end of September 2022 in order to work with Chairpersons and Local Nodes to fine-tune the final programme.

We wish you a stimulating Conference preparation process!

